Dear Father,
Dear Deacon,

I hope this email finds you well.
The Jubilee Year 2025 is fast approaching, and His Grace is keen for it to be embraced and celebrated across the Archdiocese.
To help prepare parishes and parishioners for this journey each parish will soon receive a number of Jubilee Companion booklets, produced by Alive Publishing (publishers of the Walk with Me Lent and Advent booklets).
Please distribute copies to as many people as possible in your parish community. Parishes will be charged centrally for these copies.
This booklet will be one of several resources that people can access for the Jubilee Year:
The Archdiocese has developed a simple leaflet guide to the Jubilee - attached to this email - to download and print, and Jubilee icon prayer cards are due to be received from the Bishops’ Conference.
There is also a dedicated section on the diocesan website already full of information, news and resources: www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/jubilee-year
I hope you find this useful. Please contact me with any Jubilee Year queries.
Kind regards,
Paul Northam.

Paul Northam
Diocesan Advisor for Evangelisation & Discipleship (with Marriage & Family Life)
Diocesan Co-ordinator for the Jubilee Year 2025 "Pilgrims of Hope"
0121 321 5148 / 07760 965 886
Diocesan Vocations Office
St. Mary's College, Oscott
Chester Road
Sutton Coldfield
B73 5AA
Web:      www.vocations.org.uk/office-for-mission
Twitter: @missionoffice & @EvangBrumUK
Blog:      www.spiritualkiss.wordpress.com
​
"Supporting disciples in mission and in the family, in parishes across the Archdiocese of Birmingham"
--

Returning to the faith, feeling isolated, or just want someone to listen? Catholic Listeners are here for you:
Email catholiclisteners@gmail.com visit www.catholiclisteners.com or call 0800 448 0704
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